



National Support School designated by





Wednesday 8th July 2020

The Mill's Sports Week Update 2020

Dear Mums, Dads & Carers,

First of all, can I thank everyone for taking part in our virtual sports week last week. Although it wasn't how I planned our sports week to take place, it was great we could do something despite so many of our children not being at school.

Over the 5 days, we had 535 entries, with over 100 children taking part every single day. Please find the overall scores below, a big well done to the yellow Courage team for winning this year's sports week!



Year 6 school records

I am also pleased to announce over the final couple of weeks of term our Year 6's that are in school will be taking part in their usual sports day events, trying to be the best in their year group to get their name on our famous school records board! Keep a look out for the new names going up very soon.

Kind Regards,

Mr Matt Eagle

PE Lead